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Comments: I am writing in opposition of the Tarleton Project in its current form.  To list the bulk of that land as

MA 2.1 is a miscategorization and threatens to exploit one of New Hampshire's wild spaces.  Further, it violates

the wishes and hard work of those that came together years ago to preserve this land.  Those who contributed to

purchase and protect this special place did not do so to have it auctioned off for timber harvest.  This area should

be designated as a Scenic Area (MA 8.5), and protected for perpetuity.  It may not be too long before the people

of New Hampshire can't find a beautiful, pristine shoreline, and these treasures should be protected.


